
 

 

11/09/23: 9:00am Meet the Teacher Y1 
 
12/09/23: 9:00am Meet the Teacher Y2 
 
13/09/23: 9:00am Meet the Teacher Y3 
 
14/09/23: 9:00am Meet the Teacher Y4 
        Forest School—Reception & KS1 
 
15/09/23: 9:00am Meet the Teacher Y5/6 
  
21/09/23: Rapid Fire Cricket Final (Y5) 
 
22/09/23 9:05am Y5/6 assembly (parents welcome) 

 
26/09/23: European Day of Languages  
 
29/09/23: 9:30 Harvest Festival Church Service 
Children will be walking to Holy Trinity Church—you 
are very welcome to join us for this service. 
  
5/10/23: 9:05am Y1 Harvest assembly (parents wel-

come) 
 

13/10/23: 9:05am Y3 BHM assembly (parents welcome) 

                    Individual school photographs 
 
17/10/23 & 19/10/23 Parents’ evening 
 
20/10/23: INSET day (School closed) 
 
HALF TERM 23/10/23– 27/10/23  
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 8th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Welcome to the first newsletter of the academic year and a very      
special welcome to all our new families joining us this year!  I do hope 
you all had a wonderful summer.  I saw many children (and parents) 
skipping in to school this week which is always a good sign! 

Walking around school, I can see that children are settled and excited 
for yet another wonderful year of learning at Park Street.  You will be 
able to find out more about what your child will be learning this year 
through our ‘meet the teacher’ mornings (see diary dates).  Each ses-
sion will be 09.00-09.30 in your child’s classroom.  We look forward to 
seeing as many of you there as possible.  If you cannot attend, you will 
still receive the information from the class teacher.   

Hopefully you have all managed to sign your children up to some of 
the exciting extra-curricular activities we have on offer, including: 
street dance, netball, Lego plus many more.  Don’t forget we also have 
affordable wraparound care at Park Street.  Look further on in this 
newsletter for the new and (delicious!) Autumn term menu. 

Enjoy the remaining sunny days over the weekend and we will see you 
all on Monday. 

Best wishes,                                                                                                      
Monique Gregory                                                                                      
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 



Absence procedures 
Attendance at school is extremely important and there is a proven connection between success at school 
and high attendance. However, we understand that there will be occasions when children are unwell. 
 
If your child is too unwell to attend school, please inform the office as soon as possible (ideally before 
9:30am) You can report an absence by calling the office (01727872158) and pressing option 1, or sending 
an email to absence@parkstreet.herts.sch.uk 
  
If we do not hear from you, we will: 
1. Make a phone call to the main contact numbers to ascertain a reason for absence. 
2. If there is no response after multiple tries, you may receive a home visit from a member of staff 

and/or we may need to consider seeking advice from Children’s Social Care. 
 
These procedures are to ensure that we know where your child is and that you are all safe.  
 

Medical Information Update 
Could we ask parents/carers to update the school with any changes to their children’s medical needs. It 
is important for the school to keep up-to-date medical records. Thank you. 
 
 

Nut-Free School 
We would also like to kindly remind you that we are a nut-free school due to the number 
of children now in school with epipens for nut allergies. Please do not send peanut 
butter, Nutella or similar, nutty cereal bars or nut milk alternatives such as almond 
milk in your children's lunch boxes or for snacks, even for school trips.  Thank you. 

Contact details 
Please remember to notify the school office of any changes in your contact details, including home ad-
dresses. Please send an email to admin@parkstreet.herts.sch.uk or visit the school office.  Please ensure 
we have at least two emergency contact details. 
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Free School Meals 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/at-school/free-school-meals/free-

school-meals.aspx#year3 


